year 1 New Sletter By Aidan Green Wood.

Topic Work

Our new topic is called 'Living Things'. This half term the children will be learning about different types of flowers, plants and trees. This will include looking at a variety of common and wild flowers. They will also be learning about the different parts of trees and flowers. We will also be looking at evergreen and deciduous trees.

School Trip

We are going to be visiting Heaton Park during this half term to look at the flowers and trees there.

1 Red - Tuesday 15th May 1 Green - Thursday 17th May 1 Blue - Thursday 24th May

Concert

Thank you for your support during the concert. The children were fantastic and really enjoyed performing it for you!

Reading Books

Please remember that your child can change their books everyday.

Please return them to school with the reading record complete.

Books

Here are some books that would be nice to share with your children that are linked to our topic:

- The Tiny Seed by Eric Carle
- Jasper's Beanstalk by Nick Butterworth
- Oliver's Vegetables by Vivien French